
From: Toni Schoen <tschoen@keyengineering.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 8:22 AM 
To: Grittner, Paul V - DNR 
Subject: Schaefer Brush update 
 
We collected nine sub-slab and nine indoor air samples and indoor air pressure and sub-slab pressure 
readings in Feb. We were unable to get enough summas from the lab to sample in Jan. We are working 
on the Work Plan. 
 
Ms. Toni Schoen 
Senior Project Manager 
Key Engineering Group, Ltd. 
735 North Water Street, Suite 510 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
Direct Telephone: (414) 225-0594 
Fax: (414) 224-8383 
Mobile: (414) 305-8474 
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